

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF AZERBAIJAN AZERBAIJAN TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY

25 H.Javid ave., AZ1073, Baku, Azerbaijan

E-mail: aztu@aztu.edu.az

Phone: +994 12 538 33 83 Fax: +994 12 538 32 80

Nº 69-001-092/2043

«20» dere 62 2019

Warsaw University of Technology CRENG Project Coordinator and General Manager Prof. Marianna Jacyna

Dear Prof. Marianna Jacyna,

On behalf of Azerbaijan Technical University and on my own behalf, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for such a successful organization of the 2nd training meeting of Erasmus+ KA2 project on "Crisis and Risks Engineering for Transport Services" (CRENG) 598218-EPP-1-2018-1-PL-EPPKA2-CBHE-JP held from 25/11/2019 to 06/12/2019. I wish to convey my heartfelt gratitude and appreciation to you and your team for the warm welcome and hospitality accorded to all participants.

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Vilayat Valiyev

Rector